

January 9, 2001

Dear Dr. Young:

I appreciate your most interesting letter of December 27th involving the assassination of President Kennedy.

As a member of the Warren Commission I was very conscientious about my participation in the hearings. However, I have no recollection of "the spent bullet" you refer to.

Enclosed a document I send out to individuals who ask me my current views on the conclusions of the Warren Commission.

There are several excellent books on the assassination which might be helpful.

- 1.) Nov. 22, 1963: You Are The Jury, by David Belin.
- 2.) Case Closed, by Gerald Posner.

Both of these books should be in any major public library.

Best regards,

Dr. James M. Young 77 Harvey Mill Road Lee, New Hampshire 03824